
 

 

 

January 7, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In accordance with Arkansas HB 1786 Act 676, this letter serves to inform you of the number of 
students who are exempt from or non-compliant with immunizations at Arkansas Arts Academy 
for the 2021-2022 school year. 

In a typical school year, the health office pulls missing immunization records from the state 
website. Unfortunately, due to the timing of staffing changes and the state required deadline 
for this report, the numbers reflected below are higher than normal. The health offices will 
continue to pull missing records and reach out to parents/guardians.  

After review of immunization records on hand, the statistics are: 

 

total number of students: 1,195 

number of students non-compliant: 224 or 19% 

number of students with immunization exemptions: 18 or 1.5%  

 

Mrs. Good and I will continue to reach out to families who fall in the non-compliant category to 
ensure an accurate record of immunizations is maintained.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Milligan, RN 

Arkansas Arts Academy District Nurse 

 


